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LETTER DATED 29 AUGUST 1980 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF THE NETHERLANDS TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE

SECRETARY-GENERAL
 
With reference to Security Council resolution 478 (1980) I have the honour to inform you that the Netherlands Government has
decided to transfer the Royal Netherlands Embassy in Israel from West-Jerusalem to Tel Aviv.
 
I should be grateful if you would have this communication circulated as a document of the Security Council.

 
(Signed) H. SCHELTEMA

Ambassador,
Permanent Representative of

the Kingdom of the Netherlands

 
 


